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January 22, 1988 -

. Docket No. 50-341
,

,

Mr. 8. Ralph Sylvia
Group Vice President
Nuclear-Operations
' Detroit Edison Company
~6400 North Dixie Highway
Newport, Michigan 48166

Dear Mr. Sylvia:

SUBJECT: ORGANIZATION CHANGES AFFECTING FERMI-2

I would like to inform you of a recent organization change within the

Division of Reactor Projects. This change has reassigned several Project-

Managers and, in a few cases, placed certain facilities under a different

Project Directorate. For Fermi-2, we have assigned Mr. Theodore R. Quay as

the NRR Project Manager. He can be reached at 1-301-492-7742. Mr. John |

Stefano, whose phone number is 1-301-492-8007, will serve as the backup
l

Projact Manager. This facility remains within my Directorate.
I

Sincerely,
'

Original signed tsy

8801270535 gjh$41 Martin J. Virgilio, Director
PDR ADOCK PDR Project Directorate III-1

.
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P Division'of Reactor Projects - III, IV, V
& Special Projects

cc: See next page
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